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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 11/22 
RIVER CLYDE - GLASGOW 

BAE SCOTSTOUN – DREDGING WORKS 
 

Chart 2007 Plan C 
 

Mariners are advised that dredging works are planned from Tuesday 1st February for a period of 
approximately one week at BAE Scotstoun. 
 
Plough Dredging along with associated dive works will be conducted from COASTBUSTER II.  All 
appropriate shapes and lights will be displayed and a listening watch maintained on VHF Ch12.  
COASTBUSTER II will be limited in ability to manoeuvre during operational periods.   
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with caution and to pass at slow speed, with due attention to the 
effects of wake. 
 

 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or on  0151 949 6651. 


